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Year 6 Graduation Assembly and Dinner and Disco 

Dear Families,                                                                                                                                                    
On Thursday 14th December, the Year 6 Graduation Assembly and the Year 6 Dinner and Disco Evening will take place. 
The graduation assembly will be held in the school hall commencing at 12:00pm. The dinner and disco is a separate 
function and will also be held in the school hall, commencing at 5:30pm and concluding at 8:00pm. 
Graduation Assembly 
The Graduation Assembly is a formal function where students and their contributions to Lyneham Primary are 
acknowledged. Parents and close family members are invited to attend. This is a very significant event for our Year 6 
students and we hope that each child will have at least one family member attend and share in this special day. Students 
will be required to wear school uniform for the occasion. The venue for this event is the school hall. 
Dinner and Disco 
The dinner and disco is a celebratory event. Parents and carers are encouraged to accompany their children for the first 
20 minutes (5:30-5:50pm) and use this time as a photo opportunity and social time. Light refreshments will be served in 
the courtyard. After this time the official part of the evening, beginning with the dinner, will begin promptly at 6.00pm 
when students will have their meal. Dinner will be followed by a disco. The evening will conclude at 8:00pm. After 
consultation with students, a ‘come as yourself’ clothes theme (no face or body paint please) has been decided.  Dressing 
in theme clothing is voluntary and casual dress is more than acceptable. Formal clothing wear (party dresses, tuxedos, 
etc) is not suitable for the evening. We wish for students to enjoy the evening and wear clothing that allows them to 
participate fully in the meal and disco.  
Organising Committee 
Teachers and Year 6 parents/carers have met to finalise arrangements. We welcome any family members who are able to 
assist with the preparation of the event. Please let Ben Roberts know if you would like to assist.  
If your child is attending the Year 6 Dinner and Disco please return the attached permission note to the Front Office by 
Friday 8

th
 December, 2017. 

 
Yours sincerely,   
Ben, Emma, Belinda, Aidan,  Jean and Alex 

______________________________________________________________________________________ 
Lyneham Primary Year 6 Graduation and Disco 

I give permission for my child _______________________________  in class     __________________  to attend the Year 6 
Dinner and Disco being held in the Lyneham Primary School Hall on Thursday 14th December from 5:30pm – 8:00pm. I 
understand that my child will be supervised by teachers from Lyneham Primary School.  
Does your child have any medical condition or medication requirement that we should be aware of? Yes/No 
 
If yes, please provide details: _______________________________________________________________ 
I have read the attached information regarding this event and understand what it contains. 

Child’s Name:…………………………………………………….Parent/Guardian……………………………………………………                                                                             

Name of person collecting child at 8:00pm SHARP …………………………………………………………………………… 

Contact Phone number for the night of the dinner and disco …………………………………………………………..  

Signature …………………………………………………………..      Date ………………………………………………………………… 
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